
 

 

  

 

 

   

UNIFIED POLICE DEPARTMENT BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, December 14th, 2023 

Sheriff’s Office Building 
3365 South 900 West SLC 84119 

9:00 – 10:30 AM 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Unified Police 
Department (UPD) will be holding a public hearing on Thursday, December 14th, 2023, at 

9:00 A.M., or as soon thereafter as practical, at the UPD offices located at 3665 South 
900 West, Room 115A, Salt Lake City, Utah. The purpose of the public hearing is: 

 
AMENDMENTS TO THE UPD 

2023-2024 FY BUDGET 
 

Public hearing to receive public input on the proposed UPD 2023-2024 Budget 
Amendments. 

 
All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and make 

comments. The UPD will make reasonable accommodations for disabled persons 
needing assistance to attend or participate in the public hearing. Requests for assistance 

can be made by contacting Harmony McQueen at 385-468-9674. 
 

Dated: December 4th, 2023 
/s/Harmony McQueen, Clerk 

    Unified Police Department 
 


